
Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter 

Adventure Awaits 

September 18, 2024 

 

 

 

Thurs. 9/19 
Honor Day 

 

Football Crazr tickets due 

Mum sales due  

 

JV Soccer 2:30-3:30 

Fri. 9/20 
Mass of the Holy Spirit - 1pm 

 

School Band Sign up due 

Mon. 9/23 
Morning Meeting in the gym 

 

Free Buffalo Bills attire or 

colors dress down 

Tues. 9/24 
JV Soccer 2:30-3:30 

 

Diocesan Bowling League 

starts 3:30-5pm 

Wed. 9/25 
Soccer Shots Gr. K-2 - 2:20-3 

 

Chorus Club 2:30-3 

 

JV Soccer game @ St. Peter 

6167 Walmore Rd - 4pm 

 

FSA Zoom Meeting 6:30pm 

 

THANK YOUs: 

★ A huge THANK YOU to Miss Jen who has been working tirelessly with the bus 

people to be sure our students are getting bussed and fixing one issue at a time. 

We appreciate you.  

★ THANK YOU to the families who sent in items for the Kindergarten’s Dramatic 

Play Center - Supermarket. Donations are still being accepted for cash registers, 

carts, and baskets.  

★ THANK YOU to Mr. D and Mrs. Woods for getting JV Soccer up and running! 

 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

The School Band and String Program was presented to Grades 1-8 last Friday. The sign up 

sheets are due this Friday! If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Mortise, the 

Instrumental Music Director, at kmortise.band@gmail.com.  

 

REVISED - Honor Day! - We tried many new ideas last year to encourage wearing Honor 

Hats. To our dismay, it still did not work. We  have switched gears and will now be trying 

mailto:kmortise.band@gmail.com


the lanyards. Your child’s classroom teacher should have emailed asking if any Honor 

Student needed a new one and they will be given on Thursday. Your child should put 

his/her Honor pins on the lanyard. The 8th graders will come around on Thursdays and 

punch cards for those students who have been wearing them all day (minus Gym class).  

 

Our Family School Association (FSA) is back and has several events planned for the 

year! Join us on Wednesday, September 25th at 6:30pm on Zoom for our first meeting! 

Remember our annual Fall Festival will be on Friday, October 18th. More information to 

come next week! 

 

Lunch Help Needed! We are looking for a lunch aide W-F from 10:30-1:30. If you are 

interested or know anyone who is, please call the main office.  

 

Picture Day is Friday, September 27, for Grades Pre-K 3-8. You can order online or fill 

out the order form enclosed in today’s folder. Just a reminder that all students should 

“dress up” even if they are not purchasing a package as the picture will appear in the 

yearbook.  

 

The Asbestos Management Plan is available in the school office for anyone to view.  

 

Forms/Money reminders are enclosed today for anyone still missing forms or payments.  

 

SPORTS & CLUB NEWS: 

★ Soccer Shots began today and will continue for K-2 students on Wednesdays from 

2:30-3pm.  

★ Chorus Club has begun and will continue every Wednesday from 2:30-3pm for 

students in Grades 3-8. Come give it a try. It’s not too late to sign up! 

★ LAST CALL - Don’t forget to sign up for bowling!! Registration and payment are due 

tomorrow. No late registrants will be allowed.   

★ Our JV Soccer team has their first game tonight at 4pm. Have fun!  

★ Cheerleading information for those in grades 3-8 went home yesterday in your 

child’s classroom folder.  

★ Our Christmas Musical will be directed by Miss Lexus and audition paperwork went 

home yesterday with your child in Grades 3-8.   

 

 



FUNDRAISING UPDATES: 

➔ Football Crazr ticket stubs and payment are due TOMORROW. Reminders are 

enclosed in today’s folder. Please be sure that the addresses are filled out.  

➔ LAST CALL for our new fundraiser!! Get your Mums from a local family run 

greenhouse! Order forms are enclosed again today. The sale ends tomorrow. Pick up 

will be Friday, Sept. 27th. Thank you to those families who already supported this 

event.  

➔ This year we are participating in the Square 1 art fundraiser! Students will be 

creating art in class that will be available to purchase on a keepsake, including 

mugs, magnets, tumblers, ornaments, keychains, and so many more items! Head to 

square1art.com to see all available items! Your child's artwork will be submitted by 

Miss Meranto, and order packets will go home November 12th. Parents/Guardians 

will be able to place their own orders online, and your orders will be shipped 

directly to your home! Deadline to order will be December 2nd, and orders arrive in 

approximately 2-3 weeks. Just in time for Christmas! Any questions, please feel 

free to email Miss Meranto at ameranto@catholicacademynf.org. 

➔ SAVE THE DATE: Our CANF Annual Fall Craft show will be held on Saturday, Nov. 

23rd. More information to come.  

 
 

Upcoming October Dates 

● 4 - Blessing of the Pets 1:15pm 

● 11 - NO SCHOOL - Diocesan PD Day 

● 14 - NO SCHOOL - Columbus Day 

● 18- Living Rosary 1:30pm; Fall Festival  

● 22 - 8th Grade Mass at the Cathedral 

● 31 - Trunk or Treat 

http://square1art.com/

